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                                                                                                                                      Thursday 12th November
Re: Non-uniform & Odd Socks Day
Dear Parents/Guardians
This letter is to inform you that each Year Group will be having their own non-uniform day next week in order to raise money for three wonderful charities: Show Racism the Red Card, The Anti-bullying Alliance & The Normandy Memorial Trust. We have decided to keep each Year Group’s non-uniform day on different days, so as to continue to do our utmost to keep each Year Group bubble separate and easily identifiable at any point in the school day. The days are as follows: - 
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Next week is ‘Anti-bullying week’ and alongside various Form Group events and Year Group assemblies on this theme which will promote this initiative, we felt that linking our non-uniform day to this venture was also most appropriate. The Anti-bullying Alliance does tremendous work across the UK to try and eradicate bullying from our society. ‘Odd Socks Day’ is very much a concept that they champion, ‘an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique.’ Therefore, please encourage your child to wear odd socks alongside their non-uniform clothes when they get dressed for school on the morning of their specific day.

Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) is the UK’s largest anti-racism educational charity. It was established in January 1996, thanks in part to a donation by the then Newcastle United goalkeeper Shaka Hislop. At St John’s, we are incredibly proud of our diverse and inclusive community, therefore, linked to this theme, we would strongly encourage students to celebrate their own cultural heritage by wearing clothing that is both modest and reflects their own culture. It might be a bit of an experiment to combine odd socks with cultural clothing, however I am sure that our students are up for the challenge! 

The Normandy Memorial Trust has been dedicated to providing a long overdue, permanent and fitting National Memorial in Northern France to the 22,000 service personnel who gave their lives to the D-Day landings and battle of Normandy in 1944. The Normandy Memorial Trust is a charity that is very close to our hearts here at St John’s and we are very proud to continue our relationship with them in this manner.

Whilst a minimum contribution on the day will be £1, if students and families are able to give extra, it would be happily received and passed on to these worthwhile charities.  

Yours sincerely
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Matt Barron
Headteacher
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